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CITY OF PEMBROKE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

GRANT NO 23P-X-015-2-6352 

 
The City of Pembroke will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on November 27, 2023, at 2:00 pm at the 

Pembroke City Hall, 353 North Main Street, Pembroke, GA 31321  for the purpose of discuss-

ing the approved activities of the Pembroke Community Development Block Grant. On October 

25, 2023, the City of Pembroke was awarded CDBG funds of $914,650 to perform:  drainage and 

sewer improvements in the Lucious Drive area in Pembroke, Georgia. 

Items to be discussed at the hearing include: 

1) The amount of funds received and a description of the activities. 

2) The amount of funds available for each activity and the amount of funds that will benefit 

low and moderate income persons. 

3) The plan, if applicable, to minimize or prevent displacement of persons and the plan to 

assist persons who may be displaced. 

4) Fair Housing laws and the City of Pembroke’s plan to further fair housing. 

The Public is invited to attend this Hearing to become informed of the project activities. 

The City of Pembroke is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services, 

programs, activities, education and employment regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, 

sex, familial status, disability or age. For a reasonable accommodation, alternative format or 

language, please contact Arlene Hobbs, City Clerk at (912)653-4406 or clerk@pembrokega.net  

between the hours of 8:00 to 5:00 Monday through Friday, except holidays. 

Persons with hearing disabilities can contact the Georgia Relay Service at (TDD) 1-800-255-0056 

or 1-800-255-0135 (Voice). 
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